
UP TO $50,000 REWARD 
Up to $50,000 is being offered for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the person(s) 

responsible for the disappearance of Harold Schroetter. 

Harold William Schroetter 
On February 28, 2009, Harold Schroetter, 57, went missing from his residence in Falcon 
Heights, MN. He was a postal worker in St. Paul and had never missed work unexplained 

prior to his disappearance. Harold was in the process of ending his relationship with his live-
in girlfriend and changing the beneficiaries of his state at the time of his disappearance. He 
was also excited to recently find out he was to become a grandfather. Authorities located 

Schroetter’s red Chrysler, pictured above left, under suspicious circumstances in the area of 
Arlington Ave. and Jackson St. in St. Paul on March 1, 2009. Authorities believe foul play 

was involved in the disappearance of Harold Schroetter and he is believed to be deceased at 
this time. Through extensive investigation, authorities have been unable to locate 

Schroetter. Blood from Schroetter was found in the trunk of his girlfriend’s car, which is the 
white Chrysler 300, pictured above right. A new trunk linker was found to have been 

purchased and replaced shortly after his disappearance. 

Please help bring closure to the family and friends of Harold Schroetter  

and bring the killer(s) to justice. 

Please call the Minnesota Bureau of Criminal Apprehension at 651-793-7000 

or 1-877-996-6222 or bca.tips@state.mn.us. 
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